## SAVE THE DATE: NEWS FROM CARDINAL NEWMAN SCHOOL IN OUR 50<sup>TH</sup> ANNIVERSARY YEAR



We are pleased to announce three key events to celebrate our opening.

A concert is being arranged in conjunction with the Irish Forum to take place on

## WEDNESDAY 13th MARCH 2019

at the Library Theatre in Luton

A social gathering of music, food and dancing at the school on the evening of

## SATURDAY 4th MAY 2019

Tickets will be on sale through the school reception from 1st December 2018.

We are very pleased to announce a Mass to be celebrated by Bishop Peter on the afternoon of

## SATURDAY 6th JULY 2019

We hope to welcome lots of our past students and to give them the opportunity to wander round the school to see how it has changed since their time here and to share memories. The afternoon will conclude with some speeches from past staff and friends of the school.

Light refreshments will be served. This event is free, but you will require a ticket that will be available through the school reception from  $1^{st}$  December 2018.

Our organising committee would welcome additional members, so if you would like to offer support, please contact Cathy Aizlewood who is known to a huge number of past students and their parents!

All help will be very much appreciated.

caizlewood@cardinalnewmanschool.net